
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/3/2013 12:21:32 PM
Subject: FW: Physician Assistant Program Appropriation Request

Attachments: Physician Assistant Appropriation Request.docx

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Daniel Dukes [mailto:dsdukes@comcast.net] 
 
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2013 1:41 PM
 
To: Pitts, Ted
 
Subject: FW: Physician Assistant Program Appropriation Request
 

Ted, This is a request that Dr. Carter and I hope that Governor Haley would support in her executive 
budget. The graduates from this program will serve to improve the health needs of the Pee Dee and 
the state. We could supply you with a lot more detail and information if you need it. Thanks for your 
consideration.
 

Daniel
 
843-906-8712
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